
SB 249

I’m opposed to this Bill.  Opening and counting mail in ballots prior to poll watchers or ballet counters being in attendance is an open 
door to voter fraud.  Voting is a privilege that deserves to be treated to all the scrutiny of poll watchers and other officials.
Please vote NO on this Bill.


